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Due to the Province dropping 

Public Health Measures,  
masks and vax passes are no 

longer required to enter town 

buildings. We are still sug-
gesting that you wear a mask 

but it is not mandatory. The 

gym facilities in the basement 
of  the community hall can be 

used during office hours of  9 

am to 3 pm Monday to Fri-

day.  

ELECTRONIC PAYMENT OPTION FOR TAXES 

If you would like to pay your taxes 
online, you can do this is two ways: 

 
 You can set up the town as a biller 

in your online banking.  Search for 

“Reidville, Town of” in the list of 
billers.  Your account number is 

located on your invoice on the top 

left corner under your mailing ad-
dress. 

 
 You can send an email transfer to 

the town using the email address: 

townofreidville@nf.aibn.com   

      Use taxes as the password.   

 
If you need clarification on either of 

these options, please feel free to call 

the town office. 

ARREARS 

 

Please be advised that arrears no

-tifications for any accounts that 

have not already been taken care 

of and still owe monies up to 

and including 2021 will be sent 

out by the mid April. Actions 

listed on the arrears (water shut-

off, wage garnish, rent garnish, 

collections) will be taken near 

the end April and we have no 

choice but to be firm. Please 

make arrangements to pay these 

outstanding balances before that 

time. Thank you in advance!!!  

If you notice a streetlight out in your 
area you can report it to Newfoundland 
Power by logging into the website 
www.newfoundlandpower.com and 
click on the link “Report a Streetlight 
Out”.  If this is not an option please call 
the town office.  

STREETLIGHT 

If anyone has a fire hydrant close to 
their home and would like to help 

keep it clear we would greatly appre-
ciate it! If this is not possible and 

you notice a hydrant that has not 
been cleared please call the office.  

 

FIRE HYDRANTS 

http://reidvillenl.ca
http://www.newfoundlandpower.com


 

 
 

 

 

Town of Reidville 

A mom texts, "Hi! Son, what 

does IDK, LY, & TTYL mean?" 

He texts back, "I Don't Know, 

Love You, & Talk To You Later." 

The mom texts him, "It's ok, 

don't worry about it. I'll ask your 

sister, love you too."  

JOKE 
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EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call…..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

SNOW CLEARING 

PLEASE BE ADVISED: It is 

illegal to dump snow onto a 

public roadway, the RCMP 

have been notified and will 

be making rounds!! 
 
This notice is for those locals who 

push snow across a public roadway, 

which leads to narrowing of roads, the 

buildup of snow that can be dangerous 

to motorists, and a nuisance to other 

residents. A number of cases have 

been reported to the council office and 

memos have been passed out to these 

individuals.  

 
Please be sure that you have your gar-

bage box and path (if required to get 

to the box) cleared of snow on gar-

bage day. If it is not cleared your gar-

bage will not be taken. It is too time 

consuming and difficult for the contrac-

tor to be cleaning off the top of gar-

bage boxes or trying to get through 

deep snow to collect garbage. 

RECREATION/50+ NEWS 

Yoga: Carmelita Morgan is offering 

Yoga at the Community Hall on 

Thursday evenings beginning  @ 6:45 

pm. These sessions are free for Reid-

ville Residents. 

 
Zumba: Cheyenne Barrett is offering 

Zumba at the Community Hall on 

Tuesday evening’s beginning @ 7:30 

pm.  These sessions are free for Reid-

ville Residents. 

 
Knitting Circle:  The knitting circle 

is held on Monday afternoon’s begin-

ning at 1:30 pm 

 
Aquafit: This program is offered 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

mornings at the Deer Lake Recreation 

Facility and will be paid for any resi-

dents of Reidville who register with 

the town office. 

The town of Reidville council and 
staff would like to send out Birthday 

and Anniversary greetings to anyone 
celebrating this month!!!! We hope 

you have a fantastic day with well 
wishes for many more!!!! 

GREETINGS 

 
Deer Lake Power advises resi-

dents of Deer Lake and sur-

rounding communities of a po-

tential controlled release of wa-

ter from Grand Lake. Water will 

be released over Main Dam, 

down Junction Brook and into 

the Upper Humber River start-

ing March 21, 2022. Water levels 

and flows may become higher 

than normal, and people are ad-

vised to use caution. 

MAIN DAMN SPILL 


